Katten

ARTICLE



Asylum Seekers Need Helping Hand

Published in Chicago Daily Law Bulletin

March 18, 2019

Government and Public Finance partner Chad Doobay spent a week in early February along the US border, providing pro bono assistance to asylum seekers fleeing violence in Central America as they prepare for credible fear interviews. Chad, who has worked on numerous pro bono asylum matters over the years, was eager to put his knowledge to use at the border at a time of special need there. He published an article in the *Chicago Daily Law Bulletin* calling attention to the situation for the mostly women, children and families he met and encouraging more attention to the need for due process for asylum seekers at the border.

Read "Asylum Seekers Need Helping Hand" in its entirety.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.



Chad R. Doobay +1.312.902.5435 chad.doobay@katten.com